
 
 

Duck Dash 5K Run/Walk for Camp Wonder 
Saturday, June 9, 2018 at 9:00 am 

Sherwood Middle School 
 
Join the fun and walk or run to benefit Camp Wonder!   

Camp Wonder is a camp for children with chronic or life threatening skin diseases. I have a 
chronic skin condition and attended Camp Wonder as a camper for 10 years.  For the past three 
years I have been a counselor. I want to give back to the camp that has given me unconditional 
encouragement and taught me so much about feeling compassion for others. All proceeds from the 
Duck Dash go directly to Camp Wonder.  

As an alumnus of the Shrewsbury High School Track Team and a member of the Manhattan 
College community outreach club, I know that a combination of hard work and teamwork can lead to 
success. I am hoping to help make a difference in these children’s lives. 
 
The entry fee is $20.00 for registrations received before June 1. Race day registration fee is $25.00.  
Registration begins at 8:00 am on June 9th at Sherwood Middle School. 
 
For registration and more information please visit the Duck Dash Website: 
http://duckdashforcampwonder.weebly.com/ 
 
Or register at Race Entry.com 
https://www.raceentry.com/race-reviews/5k-duck-dash-for-camp-wonder 

 
 
 
Patricia Egan – Shrewsbury High School Class of 2016 
                          Manhattan College Class of 2020 
                          duckdash.racedirector@gmail.com 


